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We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 

have coming up. 
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Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning 
and afternoon… These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 
Sing-a-longs, Armchair Exercise’s, Games and much more.  

 
 
 

 Kevin Walsh – 4th July 
Sarah Starkey – 8th July 
Rick Steele – 12th July 

Afternoon Outing Village Tea Rooms – 13th July 
Annie – 18th July 
Elisha – 20th July 
Elvis – 22nd July 

Jason Allen – 25th July 
Kevin Walsh – 27th July 

Holy Cross Service – 29th July 
 

 

Birthday’s This Month 
 

Josie – 7th July 
Emily – 11th July 
Helen – 18th July 
Peggy – 22nd July 
Lynda – 22nd July 
John – 28th July 

 

 
Quote of the Month 

 
“Out of the mountain of despair, a stone of hope” 



Getting to know our staff 
 

Employees of the month 
                                     

                                              

                     Paul                       Sharon B                

 

                                                                  

                                       Paula 
 

 
 

To all of the staff, thank you as always for all you do! 

 

We can’t do this without all the team. 
 

 



 
 

Hillbeck News 
 

Last month we had a lovely day celebrating the Jubilee Celebrations, it was 
so lovely to see you all joining in with your family & friends on the day. 

 
The food was freshly prepared by the cooks and assistants, Lisa and Sharon 

visited many shops to ensure we had enough equipment and supplies for 
the day. 

 
The whole team ensured this was indeed a very special day for all for our 

first big get together following the pandemic. 
 

Well what can we say about the cake! As you can see from the pictures in 
the hall way we all had a great time. 

 
A few of our residents enjoyed a trip out to Minster on Sea this month, we 

arrived at the Little Oyster Tea Rooms but ended up at the pub. 
 

We have held many activities throughout the month, Jenga, Connect 4, 
Jigsaw Puzzles and many other floor games. 

 
 

Many entertainers have been in to entertain us throughout the month of 
June from Kevin, Victoria, Dennis, Elisha, Armchair exercises, Sarah and 

Jason. 
 

Our resident’s thoroughly enjoy these sessions and like to get up and dance 
with staff and others. 

 
 

We are all looking forward to seeing you all at our Afternoon Tea Party next 
month 

 
 
 

Take care 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 

 



 

 



  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 


